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For Information

1) At the January 16th meeting the Roundtable VOTED to AUTHORIZE the General Presbyter to attest to the grant application to be submitted by Katia Dacunha of the Brazilian Presbyterian Church (fellowship) in Hyannis.  This application will help enable the launching of a new English-language worshiping community focusing on art therapy.
2) At the January 16th meeting the Roundtable VOTED to AUTHORIZE the use of the Cranston Fund to replace the portion of the support for the MLK church that was to come from the Synod of the Northeast while the Synod grant is still in process.
3) [bookmark: _GoBack]At the January 16th meeting the Roundtable VOTED to ADOPT a mandate for a new Anti-Racism Equity Committee which emerged from the anti-racism training event on Saturday January 4.  The Draft Mandate to the Committee is attached Ref. A-2.
4) At the Special Meeting of the Roundtable on January 30, 2020 the Roundtable VOTED to ENGAGE Ms. Erika Plank Hagan as the Communications Manager of the Presbytery.
5) At the February 6th meeting of the Roundtable the Rev. Julie Emery reported on the Mission and Ministry Commission meeting of the Synod of the Northeast.  During its meeting in Albany the Commission granted approval of a grant for the Springfield: MLK congregation--$30,000 per year for three years, as well as $10,000 to support PSNE’s anti-racism work.  The Commission is looking forward to being updated at their May meeting, and hopes that the work of PSNE might serve as a model for other presbyteries in the synod.
6) The leaders of the Brazilian Presbyterian Church of Hyannis will be hosting the September meeting of the Presbytery.
7) Roundtable minutes of the January 16, 2019, January 30, 2019 and February 6, 2020 meetings are attached as Ref. A-1.


